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Minimal Increase in
Motor Vehicle Collections

Research Analysis

The Committee Substitute to HB 3415 allows for the registration and issuance of a license plate
for “street-legal utility vehicles” and allows these vehicles to be operated on all streets and
highways except the National System of Interstate and Defense Highways. The operation of a
street-legal utility vehicle on the streets and highways of this state requires the vehicle be issued
a certificate of registration and license plate to be renewed annually.

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott

Fiscal Analysis

Analysis provided by the Tax Commission:

Currently, utility vehicles used exclusively off the roads and highways which were purchased on or
after July 1, 2008' are subject to an initial and nonrecurring registration fee of $11 and are not
subject to standard motor vehicle registration fees levied pursuant to Section 1132(A) of Title 47.
The newly created classification of street-legal UTVs would be subject to the fees imposed in
Section 1132(A) in the same manner as other motor vehicles. Consequently, a minimal increase in
motor vehicle revenues is estimated for FY 21 and FY 22.

I Off road UTVs purchased prior to July 1, 2008 may be registered at the option of the owner subject to the $11
nonrecutring registration fee.

Prepared By: Mark Tygret

Other Considerations

None.
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